



Name: _____

QUIZ

Points: _____

Unit 7 Vocabulary

Match the words with the correct definitions.

- | | |
|------------------|--|
| 1. performance | a. a custom or belief that is passed down from one generation to another. |
| 2. gather | b. to get away from a place or situation where you are trapped or in danger. |
| 3. commercial | c. the act of doing something, especially in front of an audience, like acting or singing. |
| 4. take place | d. to happen or occur at a certain time or location. |
| 5. competition | e. to come together in one place from different locations. |
| 6. escape | f. related to buying and selling goods or services for profit. |
| 7. participation | g. an event where people try to win against each other in a specific activity. |
| 8. decorate | h. to make something look more attractive by adding items or colors. |
| 9. soldier | i. the act of taking part in an activity or event with others. |
| 10. tradition | j. a person who serves in an army and fights during wars. |

Write your answers here.

1	2	3	4	5	6	7	8	9	10

Grammar

Agreement and Disagreement

Use so....I and neither....I

1. I'm feeling tired. So am I
2. I don't like eggs.
3. I need a holiday.
4. I don't like milk.

5. I couldn't get up this morning.
6. I'd love a cup of tea.
7. I've never been to Africa.
8. I was ill yesterday.
9. I should smoke less.
10. I spent the whole evening watching television.
11. I didn't know that Ann was in hospital.

Will and Be going to

Choose the correct answers.

1. Oh look! It is going to/ will snow soon.
2. Next summer I am going to/ will backpack around Europe.
3. Ring! Ring! I am going to/ I'll answer it.
4. I think our team is going to/ will win the match.
5. In 2055 robots are going to/ will be the teachers.
6. Tonight we are going to have/ will have a birthday party for my brother.
7. Sponge Bob is going to/ will work at the Crabby Patty tonight.
8. My friends are going to/ will go to the movies tonight.
9. I doubt that he is going to/ will pass the English test.
10. He is going to/ will study for the test last night.
11. Be careful! You are going to/ will drop the dishes.
12. During summer vacation we are going to/ will go swimming every day.
13. I'm sure that you are going to/ will find your lost ring.
14. I am going to/ will help you carry your books.
15. Look out! That dog is going to/ will bite you if you get near him.

Reading Comprehension

GET READY TO GET MESSY

The Orange Festival

It's a cool February afternoon in the small town of Ivrea, in Northern Italy. The streets are usually quiet, but today they're full of people as the four-day Orange Festival begins. The "Carnevale di Ivrea" is over 900 years old. It celebrates the story of a girl named Violetta.

She killed the town's evil leader and freed.

the people of Ivrea. The festival remembers the fight that took place between the people of Ivrea and the evil leader's soldiers. In the original fight, people threw rocks at the soldiers. Today, participants throw oranges at each other. Before they start, a young woman dressed as Violetta speaks to the people

and gives them candy. After that, the orange fight begins! To participate, you need to join a team- you can be on a team of "freedom fighters" or soldiers. If you don't want to fight, you must wear a red hat. Then no one will throw oranges at you. When the fighting ends, there are oranges everywhere!

The Festival of Color

The Festival of Color, also called Holi, is a popular spring celebration from India. It takes place every year, usually in early or mid-March, and lasts at least two days. In Indian mythology, an evil woman tried to kill a young man named Prahlad by burning him in a fire. Because Prahlad was a good person, he escaped from the fire unhurt.

Today, people remember this event by lighting large fires in the streets on the night before Holi. The fire is a symbol of the end of all bad things. The next day, Holi celebrates the start of spring and a new beginning. To celebrate, people gather in the streets, and when they throw colored powder into the air, they say, "Holi Hai!" Others throw colored water or powder at each other. After the festival ends, the streets are filled with color and smiles!

A. Multiple Choice Questions

Read and choose the correct answers.

1. What is the main purpose of the Orange Festival in Ivrea, Italy?
 - A. To celebrate the start of spring
 - B. To commemorate a historical rebellion
 - C. To have a massive food fight with oranges
 - D. To honor the story of a young woman named Violetta

2. How do participants in the Orange Festival avoid getting hit by oranges if they don't want to fight?
- A. They wear protective gear
 - B. They join the "freedom fighter" team
 - C. They wear a red hat to indicate they are neutral
 - D. They stay inside their homes
3. What is the significance of the fires lit during the Festival of Color in India?
- A. They symbolize the purification of the soul
 - B. They represent the burning of an evil woman
 - C. They mark the beginning of the spring season
 - D. They bring the community together
4. What do people say when they throw the colored powders during the Festival of Color?
- A. "Happy new year!"
 - B. "Welcome spring!"
 - C. "Holi Hai!"
 - D. "Celebrate the colors!"
5. What is the key difference between the "freedom fighters" and the "soldiers" in the Orange Festival?
- A. The "freedom fighters" wear red hats
 - B. The "soldiers" throw more oranges
 - C. The "freedom fighters" are allowed to fight
 - D. The "soldiers" represent the evil leader
6. What is the main message or moral behind the story that inspired the Festival of Color in India?
- A. The triumph of good over evil
 - B. The importance of community unity
 - C. The cyclical nature of the seasons
 - D. The power of religious rituals
7. What is the overall atmosphere like after the orange fight at the Orange Festival in Ivrea?

- A. The streets are filled with laughter and smiles
- B. The town is left in a mess with oranges everywhere
- C. The participants gather for a large celebratory feast
- D. The festival ends with a solemn religious ceremony

Write your answers here.

1	2	3	4	5	6	7

B. True or False Statements:

Put T for True and F for False to the given statements according to the text.

1. _____ The Orange Festival in Ivrea is a recent celebration that started a few years ago.
2. _____ Participants in the Orange Festival throw oranges at each other to remember a historical fight.
3. _____ If you wear a red hat during the Orange Festival, you are allowed to throw oranges.
4. _____ Holi is celebrated in the spring and marks the beginning of a new season.
5. _____ The Festival of Color involves lighting fires to symbolize the end of winter.
6. _____ During Holi, people throw colored powder and water at each other.
7. _____ The story of Prahlad is associated with the Festival of Color in India.

Write your answers here.

1	2	3	4	5	6	7

Thanks!